
17 May 2019 

Proposed Membership Fees for 2019/2020 

Note that the membership fees used to change on 1 September to coincide with the Club financial year.  

The suggestion of the Trustees is that the fee increase reverts to that date for this and any future rises in 

fees.  It is also the date that the junior ages change in line with to the academic year groups and the date at 

which the junior fees for under 14s will change. 

The Committee endorse this suggestion and support the proposed fee increase as per the Committee 

Meeting of 14th May 2019. 

The proposal is that fees increase by the amounts indicated in the table below, this takes into account that 

there has been no rise in fees for over 3 years. 

Membership Category £ pa current 
£ pa 

proposed 
£ pcm 

current 
£ pcm 

proposed 

Full member – rowing waged £360 £396 £30 £33 

Full member – rowing 
student/unwaged 

£288 £312 £24 £26 

Full member rowing (off peak**) £180 £192 £15 £16 

Land based member (peak) £180 £192 £15 £16 

Land based member (off peak**) £96 £108 £8 £9 

Junior member 14 – 17 years* £360 £360 £30 £30 

Junior member under 14 years* £240 £240 £20 £20 

Volunteer/Helper/Parent £12 £18 £1 £1.50 

Off peak or guest £5.00 per session - - - - 

Boat racking (rent per seat) £180 £192 £15 £16 

Full Life Member (one off payment) 
55 yrs+ £4000 
60 yrs+ £3000 
65 yrs+ £2000 

- - - - 

 

 *Junior fees have already increased, therefore there is no additional increase from 1st September 

2019 unless it is the normal change from under 14 to 14 to 17. 

 **Off peak usually before 5:30 pm weekdays and after 1pm weekends. 

The proposed fees increase will be in line with the Tyne ARC accounting year, i.e. 1st September 2019 until 

31st August 2020 and Standing Orders will need to be updated to commence the new payments on 1st 

September 2020 

Those members who have already paid their membership fees (or racking fees) in full for 2019 will not 

have to pay the increased rates until January 2020.  


